HJR 67 -- TERM LIMITS FOR MEMBERS OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
SPONSOR: McGaugh

Currently, members of the General Assembly can serve no more than
eight years total in any one chamber of the legislature, nor more
than 16 total in both chambers.

Beginning December 5, 2030, upon voter approval, this
constitutional amendment would remove the single chamber
prohibition, allowing members of the General Assembly to serve no
more than 16 years total in either chamber of the legislature.

The resolution also prohibits any person from serving more than
three terms as Speaker of the House of Representatives and more

than two terms as President Pro Tem of the Senate.

This bill is the same as HCS HJR 69 (2024).



